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PUBLIC SCHOOILS





June 1, 2017 (Revised Letter as of June 8, 2017)

Dear Parents/Guardians of Juniors from the Class of 2018:

With graduation a short year away, now is the time for your son/daughter to plan for senior portraits.  A junior class meeting was held on Thursday, June 1st to discuss senior portraits.  A representative from Sieloff Studio was present to share information, explain procedures and show examples of senior portraits.  Sieloff Studio is the official photographer of L’Anse Creuse High School – North and has been the official photographer for LCN since the school opened in 1975.

According to House Bill #5219, all senior portraits must meet the specifications of the yearbook staff, and Sieloff Studio guarantees to meet all the following requirements:

PLEASE RETAIN THIS INFORMATION - Do NOT throw away!
PHOTO SPECS:
    1. Digital image:  In color on a CD only – size:  1 ¼ x 1 ½

2. 300 ppi, a JPEG or TIFF file, using RBG color.
    3.  Old Masters blue background (not green, brown or grey)
    4.  No props or hands
5.  Face size ¾ inch (from top of forehead to bottom of chin)
6.  Student’s first and last names must be written on the CD.

7.  Finished picture deadline is Monday, November 20, 2017.

Die cut photos ARE not permissible – do not submit.  They will NOT be used.   


Important Note:  If any of the above specifications are not met, the senior picture will not be used in the LCN yearbook, THE QUEST. Please understand you will NOT be notified; you will NOT be given a second chance to retake the picture.  You are responsible for making certain your photographer follows the outlined specs as stated above; unfortunately, not all photographers follow these. Some will say that they did, but they are not close to the specifications. Your child’s photograph will NOT appear in the yearbook if the specs are NOT followed; his or her name will appear only.  Please do NOT trust this picture with any photographer. 

We cannot use the photos that are taken on Crusader Day.  Those photographs are for student identification cards ONLY.   

Sieloff Studio will make certain to submit all senior photos taken by their studio by the deadline; you will not have to worry about bringing them to school.  Any senior having portraits taken at another studio is responsible for the delivery of his/her photo CD on or before the deadline.  You are responsible for making certain the photograph is submitted on time. 

Please encourage your son or daughter to dress professionally for this picture.  T-shirts are not appropriate for a professional picture of this quality.  Seniors are welcome to wear t-shirts or casual wear for their other senior pictures, but they should wear professional attire for their yearbook photo.  

Sieloff Studio will be mailing information to your home about session information, scheduling appointments, and summer specials.  You may also call (586) 791-5000 for an appointment.  Sessions start at a reasonable $45.00 which includes your image for the yearbook and variety poses for your Senior Pictures. If you are not ready to get the full package of photos, at least have a yearbook head shot taken before the due date.  Sieloff Studio can accommodate you with this.

Please avoid waiting until the last minute to schedule an appointment for photographs. If you wait until the last minute, an extension will NOT be granted to you.   Senior pictures submitted after November 20, 2017 will NOT appear in the 2017-2018 yearbook.  We want to include as many members from the Class of 2018 as we can.  Please plan accordingly.  


Sincerely,
John Alwardt
LCN Yearbook Adviser
alwarjo@lc-ps.org  

NOTICE OF NONDISCRIMINATION.  It is the policy of L’Anse Creuse Public Schools not to discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, national origin or ancestry, gender, age, disability, height, weight or marital status in its programs, services, activities, or employment.  Inquiries related to nondiscrimination policies should be directed to: Civil Rights Coordinator, Assistant Superintendent for Human Resources, L’Anse Creuse Public Schools, Harry L. Wheeler Community Center and Administrative Offices, 24076 F. V. Pankow Blvd., Clinton Township, MI 48036, and (586) 783-6300. Nondiscrimination inquiries related to disability should be directed to:  Section 504 Coordinator, Director for Special Education, (586) 783-6300.
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